
The Greater Victoria School District is committed to
each student’s success in learning within

a responsive and safe environment.

 

Modification to this document is not permitted without prior written consent from the Greater Victoria School District. 

 
Policy 6155  Page 1 of 1 

POLICY 6155 
 
 
VARIETY OF SCHOOLS 
 
Whenever possible, parents should be free to send their children to one of several 
schools, each of which is unique in one or more particular ways.  To make this 
possible, principals and teachers are encouraged to work with the various parent 
groups in developing variety in the schools of the District.  Variety is especially 
encouraged in matters of philosophy, organization, curriculum and discipline. 
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